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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING – October 14, 2010
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, October 14, 2010.  Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order. Those present were Tony Garrison, Lisa Hooker, Shelly Hendricks, Alan Campbell, Bill Dennison, Alison Langley, Patty Parrott, Chelsie Mansell, Lynne Dewey, and Etta Cornett. Those absent were David Fredricks, and James Beard.
ORDER # 11-128 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Lisa Hooker to adopt the agenda for the October regular meeting.

ORDER # 11-129 - APPROVAL OF THE SEPTEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Chelsie Mansell to approve the minutes of the September regular meeting.

ORDER # 11-130 – APPROVAL OF AUGUST/SEPTEMBER MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Shelly Hendricks to approve the August monthly financial report, bingo financial report, and August/September instructional funds report.
ORDER # 11-131 – APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Shelly Hendricks to approve the personnel recommendations.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Kerrilinn Dyer was present at the October SBDM.
ORDER # 11-132 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE AUGUST MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Chelsie Mansell to approve the second reading of the minutes of the August regular meeting.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison briefly reported on curriculum, and instruction. The council members were given a copy of The IPR Data Disaggregation FY 2009-2010. Council members discussed the gains that North Hardin had accomplished.
UPDATE ON BUDGET FY 10-11- The council members were given a handout of the budget allocation FY 10-11. Mr. Dennison provided an explanation of the basic PPA allocation, and the PPA approved carryover.
.

INFORMATION ITEMS:

· The council members received a copy of the student accident list for September.

· The NH Commitment Committee hosted the 1st annual College and Career Fair Expo on Wednesday, October 13. Thank you to the committee for their hard work organizing the expo.
· Boys Golf won the region title and finished 18th in the state.

· Lydia Gumm finished 3rd in the state, and has been named Miss Golf.

· The soccer and volleyball seasons have ended. 

· Swimming season is beginning.

· Mock elections were held on October 13. It was a great learning experience and 626 students voted.

· Homecoming parade held on October 14 at 6:30

ORDER # 11-133 - ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Lynne Dewey to adjourn the meeting.
_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

